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ONE NIGHT ONLY DATE			   —		 MARCH 2019

COMPANY 	 —		 WILD AT HEART 

LOCATION 	 —		 THE WHITE SPACE 

CATEGORY 	 —		 CHARITY 
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ONE NIGHT ONLY 

In March 2019, Wild at Heart Foundation invited 
guests to join them for an exclusive evening of 
fine art and fundraising, titled ‘One Night Only’.

The unique event offered attendees the chance 
to purchase pieces by celebrated artists, to raise 
funds for their dog charity – ‘to compassionately 
reduce the world’s 600 million stray dog problems 
through a spaying and neutering initiative, global 
education programmes and re-homing.

The White Space at The Ministry provided the 
perfect space for the artwork to be displayed. 
Art exhibition rails were installed into the space 
and insurance and transportation of the artwork 
was organised by the in-house events team 
to maximise the donations for the charity. The 
space was adorned with floral arrangements that 
suited the style of the artwork, including a dog 
constructed of flowers. 

Moving through to the reception, guests were 
guided into The Bar & Garden where exclusive 
cocktails were served. Well-behaved dogs were 
welcomed into the venue, enjoying the treats and 
water bowls provided.
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“I would like to thank you all for 
the fantastic effort you all put 
into the event on Friday. Your 
professionalism and expertise 
throughout the entire process 
was outstanding.”



79 - 81 Borough Road
London
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